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7th October 2025 

 

Dear Parents 

 

RE: CONSULTATION ON OUR ADMISSION ARRANGEMENTS  

 

As the admission authority for St George’s Catholic Primary School, the Governing Body 

wish to consult with you on our admission arrangements for 2027 - 2028.  We are consulting 

with you because you may have an interest in the proposed admissions. 

 

Our consultation must last for a minimum of 6 weeks and must take place between 1st 

October and 31st January in the determination year.  The consultation period for this 

policy is from Tuesday 7th October 2025 to Monday 17th November 2025. 

 

We invite you to consider the policy which can be found on the school website at: 

https://www.st-georgesprimary.com/page/admissions/101783  

 

Any comments you may have can be sent to the following email: governors@stgschool.uk 

or to school in an envelope marked Admissions Policy Consultation. 

 

If you would prefer a printed copy or require any further information please contact us 

and we can arrange a hard copy to be sent out to you.  

 

If you require any further help please contact us at school. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

 
 

 

Pauline Davies 

Chair of Governors 
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